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                         Sports Announcements  
Monday, September 16,  2013                Opponent                   Place                           Time 
 
 

   

Tuesday, September 17, 2103 
Girls Golf 
Varsity Girls Volleyball 
JV/Fresh Girls Volleyball 

West Valley 
MLK 
MLK 

Away @ 3:15 
Away @ 4:30 
Away @ 3:15 

Release at 1:35 
Release at 1:00 
Release at 1:00 

Wednesday, September 18, 2013 
    

Thursday September 19, 2103 
JV Football 
Varsity Water Polo 
Girls Golf 
Varsity Girls Volleyball 
JV/Fresh Girls Volleyball 
Girls Tennis 
Freshman Football 
 

Valley View 
RIV Poly TRN 
Rubidoux 
Centennial 
Centennial 
Centennial 
Valley View 
 

Home 
Away 
Home 
Away @4:30 
Away @ 3:15 
Away @ 3:15 
Away @ 4 
 

3:15  
6:00 
Release at 1:35 
Release at 12:45 
Release at 12:45 
Release at 12:45 
Release at 1:45  
 

Friday, September 20, 2013 
Varsity Football 
Varsity Water Polo 
 

Valley View 
RIV Poly TRN 

Away 
Away 

7:00 
TBA 

Saturday, September 21, 2013 
Varsity Water Polo 
Cross Country 
 

RIV Poly TRN 
Mt. Carmel 

Away 
Away 

TBA 
11 am depart at 8 

 
Student Announcements 

 
Seniors - we are considering offering a free practice SAT on Saturday September 21st. 
This will be contingent upon enough students signing up. For now to get a head count - 
there is an Interest Survey sign-up sheet in the Counselors' Office. This opportunity is 
offered by Sylvan and is designed to provide you specific feedback results from the test 
showing where you have strengths and weaknesses. Only 9 seniors have signed up. We 
need 7-11 more seniors by the end of today. 
 
Congressman Ruiz has opening for interns for high school seniors in the Hemet office. If 
you are interested please call his field Rep Shelly @ 951-765-2304. 
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Students - we have added 20  more Preliminary SAT tests  for sale at the ASB window. 
Today during both lunches and after school. The test costs $20 and will be on our campus 
on Saturday, October 19th. Don't miss out. Once these are sold, you may have to arrange 
with West Valley to take it at their school. 
 
If you purchased the test and only received the one sheet of paper - please stop by the 
ASB window to pick up the newly arrived official Student Guide and sample test. 
 
Students:  This Saturday will be our first Saturday school.  We will have a guest speaker 
on campus.  Opal Singleton will be here to educate us on the dangers and prevention of 
Human Trafficking.  If you are interested in attending, please pick up a permission slip 
from the front office.  You MUST have a permission slip to attend the seminar but may 
still come to Saturday school for attendance credit.   
 
Mr. McKelvey will be on campus this Saturday for sat school.  He will be having chess 
matches for those interested.  Come out and have some fun, meet new people, play some 
chess and earn attendance credit! 
 
Attention all college-bound Hemet High School students:  The Temecula Valley College 
Fair will be held this Saturday, September 21, from 10:00 AM - 2:00 PM at the 
Promenade Mall.  Over 180 colleges, universities, trade schools, and vocational training 
programs will be in attendance to provide information about admissions and financial aid 
to prospective students and their parents.  This is by far the largest college fair in the area 
and all grade levels are welcome.  See your counselor for more information. 
 
Attention students and staff. All the bags and backpacks on campus look just alike. 
AFJROTC wants to help you personalize your gear and show your Bulldog Pride. We 
have military-grade bag tags for sale that are of the highest quality and until now have 
only been available to the U. S. military. At only ten dollars quite possibly the last bag 
tag you’ll ever need. These bag tags are available through the ROTC office, home 
football games, or any ROTC cadet. Tag your bag today! 
 
Attention Disability Awareness Club Members: Our next club meeting will be today 
Thursday, September 19th during both lunches; 1st lunch in room 620 and room 618 2nd 
lunch. Topics for discussion include: club calendar events and budget for the year.  
 
California Recognition will be here today during both lunches and after school in the 
commons for class rings and letterman jackets. 
 
Girls' Soccer Meeting! Girls Soccer hopefuls and returners will meet the coaches and get 
information about the Winter Soccer Season Teams and Tryouts on September 26th meet 
during both lunches, downstairs in the Library. See you there! Coaches Craig and Blair 
 



Hemet High SchoolHemet High SchoolHemet High SchoolHemet High School    
  Friday, September 20, 2013 

BIRTHDAYS: Ayari Gamboa, Monique LaBranche 

 P
a

g
e
3

 

There is a Rubio’s Fundraiser today from 2 p.m. to close. 20% of all money made with 
our yellow fliers will go to our school. Make sure to go and support our school! Thanks! 
 
Hemet High’s AFJROTC Fundraiser Dinner at the American Legion has been canceled. 
 
ALL students still interested in attending the Friday Night Live Six Flags Magic 
Mountain Field Trip on Saturday, November 2nd, 2013 there are still spots available. 
Please pick up a permission slip from Mrs. Husby’s in classroom #713.  The trip is filling 
up fast so please turn in your permission slip and money ASAP. All HHS students in 
Grades 9-12 are welcome to attend and you do NOT have to be a member of the club to 
go on the field trip. So gather your friends and get ready to GO BIG and GO to Six Flags.  
 
Students, this is a reminder to get your parking permits from Diana Carothers in the 
office if you have not done so already.  Beginning in October, we will start leaving 
notices on all vehicles, in the student parking lot, that fail to display parking permits.   
  

Attention SSA members! If you went to the 2 day training last May with Miss. Arnold, 
please come to a meeting Tuesday, September 24th during your lunch in room 503. 
 
Students - DO NOT PARK in Senior Parking spots at the stadium - Seniors have 
purchased these spots! The spots are painted white boxes or decorated small boxes.  
ALSO - spots painted RESERVED are off-limits!  These spots have been purchased 
or are used by guests coming to Hemet High School.  Senior Parking Spots are still 
available for purchase in the ASB Office.  EVERYONE PARKING IN THE 
STADIUM PARKING LOT "MUST" HAVE A PARKING PERMIT - NO 
EXCEPTIONS! 
 
 
 

 


